
                                                                                                                    

BUCKLESHAM BULLETIN 
 
Bucklesham Primary School     1st March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Reminders 

 Don’t forget to wear pyjamas next Thursday 7th and bring in your favourite book.  
Parents are welcome in from 2pm with a book to share and a chance to chat to 
Miss Taylor about the importance of reading and a good bedtime routine.  Please 
bring a book to share if you would like to. 

 Please send in your physical activity sheets (KS2 children only) and your Parents 
Evening slips to book your appointments. 

 The World Book Day £1 book tokens will be given out today, so please look in your 
child’s bags for them. 

 Thank you to parents who are parking safely without parking in the bus stop, on the 
yellow lines and on the yellow zigzags.  You are making a difference to the safety of 
our school. 

 Wellbeing Ambassadors have a poster competition from now until Easter to design 
and make a poster to give a wellbeing message.  These posters will be displayed in 
school and on the website.  Please give entries to Miss Nash. 

 
Curriculum Enrichment 
The ten-pin bowling team from Ash enjoyed themselves this week at Martlesham Kingpin 
Bowling Centre; it was nice to see the children improve their skills as the afternoon went 
on.  Oak class performed their class dance on the theme of animals to the whole school; 
they were very confident, and we enjoyed their performance. 

  

 



 
New learning behaviours 
We hope you have seen some improvement in your child being responsible at home!  
Well done to Mila, for using active listening during lessons and always being ready to 
learn and to Avianna, for listening when the teacher is helping her and acting on their 
advice.  Well done to Lydia, for acting on handwriting feedback and improving her 
handwriting and to Dougie, for making good choices with your learning and behaviour. 
Next week it is: I persevere. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
Willow shared their maths investigation of making number bonds for 10 using Numicon 
and recording these sums in their books independently. 
Oak shared their first lesson on materials in Science, where they had been identifying 
different materials and what things are made of and using adjectives to describe them. 
Yew shared their French learning about weather words in French and did a quiz. 

  
 
 

Certificates and Awards 
Well done to the following children who have received the Headteacher’s award this 
week. 
Willow Class Spencer, for showing independence in your learning this week 

– keep going, we are so proud of you! 
Oak Class          Chloe, for great expression in guided reading this week 
Ash Class Sapphire, for your enthusiastic and thoughtful contributions to 

class discussions  
Yew Class Alana, for working hard in lessons all week and having a positive 

attitude to learning 
Reading challenge Bronze Award Penelope, Grace T, Fabi    
Bronze Award for learning  Sophie, Harry M, Grace H, Barnaby, Willow 
Silver Award for learning  Lydia, Alaiya, Keira    
Silver award for 20 reads  Theo 
Responsibility   Mila, Avianna, Lydia, Dougie 
Well done to Ruby for getting her Water Safety 2 award for swimming. 
 



 

We hope you all had a good half term’s holiday.  Thank you to Miss Cocker and Daisy who 
braved the rain to help tidy out the PE Shed last week.  Thank you also to Jared Pooley 
who has been tidying leaves and clearing up this week.  We really appreciate your help. 
 
Miss Rachael Rudge 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

Clubs next week: Mon Inspire, Tues Homework, Wed Dance, Thurs Gardening, Fri Football 
Thursday 7th March World Book Day, wear PJ’s and bring your favourite book, 

Parents invited in from 2pm 
Monday 11th March  Ash class trip to Sutton Hoo Long Shed 12-3pm 
Tuesday 12th March  Parent Consultations 3:30-4:30 for Oak 
Wednesday 13th March  Parent Consultations 3:30-6:30pm 
Thursday 14th March  Parent Consultations 3:30-5:30pm 
Friday 15th March   Wear red £1, tell jokes, sweets for sale for Comic Relief. 
Tuesday 19th March  U11 Boys futsal tournament 
Wednesday 20th March   Cross Country 10am Royal Hospital School 
Friday 22nd March   Year 6 outdoor day with FOSS schools here, packed lunch 
Thursday 28th March  Last day of term, BSA Easter trail 3:30pm 
Tuesday 23rd April   Parents Online Safety Workshop 7-8pm 
 

 
 
 

TERM DATES 2023-2024 

Break up Thursday 28 March 2024 

  
PD Day 12 April 2024 

Monday 15 April 2024 – Friday 19 July 2024 

May Day – 6 May 2024 

Half Term: 27 - 31 May 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
TERM DATES 2024-2025 

 
PD Days 2nd and 3rd September 2024 

Wednesday 4th September 2024 – Friday 20th December 2024 
Half Term:  28th October – 1st November 2024 

 
PD Day 6th January 2025 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 4th April 2025 
Half Term: 17th February – 21st February 2025 

 
PD Day 21st and 22nd July 2025 

Tuesday 22nd April – Friday 18th July 2025 
May Day – 5th May 2025 

Half Term:  26th May – 30th May 2025 
 
 

All dates are correct at time of publication but may be subject to change 


